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Newsletter 1               Friday 6th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had a positive start to the new academic 

year after welcoming the children back yesterday. 

The children have embraced the new behaviour 

systems and expectations; classes are calm, 

purposeful, and the children are enthusiastic to 

begin their learning. It was also wonderful to see 

them looking so smart in their uniforms and we 

would like to thank all parents and carers for their 

support with the new uniform policy; it is hugely 

appreciated. 

 

Enjoy your weekend. 

 

The Leadership Team 

 

Meet the Teacher Meetings 

 

We would like to give all parents and carers the 

opportunity to come into school to meet with their 

child’s class teacher. These meetings will take 

place straight after school and the dates for each 

year group’s meeting can be found below: 

 

Monday 9th September: Year Five 

Tuesday 10th September: Year Six 

Thursday 12th September: Year Two 

Friday 13th September: Year Three 

Monday 16th September: Year One 

Tuesday 17th September: Year Four 

Thursday 19th September: EYFS 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading 

 

Over the course of the Autumn Term and beyond, 

a key focus will be on reading, particularly relating 

to reading fluency. This is the ability to read with 

speed, accuracy and expression. We will be 

introducing reward systems for children who take 

time to read at home and would ask that you 

support with this in the following ways: 

 

o Make reading visible - have books available 

in your home 

o Share books every day with your child 

o Talk about books. 

 

More details of the reward systems will be 

provided in upcoming newsletters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Reminder – Bikes and Scooters 

 

Please could we remind all parents and carers that, 

if your child rides to school on a bike or scooter, a 

lock is needed to secure this in the bike sheds 

during the course of the day. 

Many thanks for your support with this. 
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